[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Editor-in-Chief of IJECE,
First of all, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the valuable comments and kind help on the paper 11325-23888-1 entitled “Mobile Decision Support System to Determine Toddler's Nutrition Using Fuzzy Sugeno.” We are also grateful to the handling editors and the anonymous reviewers for their valuable comments on the paper.
As per your suggestion, we have carefully taken care of all the comments and done a very thorough revision of the paper. As per the suggestion of the reviewer, we have done the following: 
(i) We have modifications with regard to the table and the figure to fit the rules publisher IJAES 
(ii) We have edited the typo error in this paper.
(iii) We modified some sentences to ease the understanding of the manuscript’s content. 
(iv) Moreover, we highlighted the modified manuscript with red text.
For more details, please refer to the revised version of the paper. Should you have any further comments or suggestions, please do not hesitate to let us know.
Thank you very much again for all the valuable comments and kind help.
Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,
Surhajito 

